Dear Members and Friends of The Presbyterian Church of Lawrenceville:

It seemed obvious to members of Session that an important conversation arose this past Sunday during the Annual Meeting of the congregation, involving the short- and long-term challenges and opportunities we as leaders are now facing. We feel it's important to respond to that conversation with clear information – both for the benefit of those who were in attendance, as well as for those who were not.

Please take time to read the enclosed document, which provides detailed responses to some of the common questions that arose last Sunday, as well as other related topics, in an FAQ format. Most of these questions concern the short-term financial challenges we face as a community, as well as the long-term strategic planning we are formulating. We believe it's important that each member of PCOL is provided this information.

As the accompanying document states, we hope you will feel free to give members of Session your input, as well as pray with us, as we deliberate on the challenges our congregation faces.

In Christ's Spirit,

Members of the PCOL Session:

Class of 2014

Carrie Hotchkiss – Treasurer Linda Madani – Youth and Young Adult (YaYa) Jeff Pomeroy – Budget Bob Sinner – Peacemaking Committee Karen Stauning – Worship

Class of 2015

Graham Cole – Stewardship
John MacDonald – Nominating
Bob Sargent – Mission
Wendy Simpson – Children's Ministry
Linda Sung – Deacon Liaison

Class of 2016

Sallie Campbell – Fellowship and Fundraising
Jacquie Earle – Open Door
Maia Hughes – Clerk of Session, Trustee Liaison
Jim Sapp – Stewardship
Rick Steen – Personnel